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MRER:  Thusday, 15 July, 2004 4:46
xE: Proposal for 2007 CEQ Election

Dear Honorable Mr. Tsang,

[ am writing to raise my humble proposal for the 2007 CEO election in
responding to the kind gestures of the Chinese authority to the Hong
Kong people and myself recently.

[ suggest that the poll of the election of 2007 be extended to all thase
possessing either first degree or post graduate degree and professional
qualifications subject to public debates. I hope this intermediate
proposal could provide a possible solution and outlet to the present
dilemma situation between the Chinese authority and the massive Hong
Kong people demonstrated in the July 1 Rally. ' '

For the 2008 Legco election, I have no special proposal as I want to

remain neutral between the political parties. But [ insist that the

Standing Committee of the People's Congress have no rights to specity

the proportion of the directad elected members and the functional
Constituencies elected membexs. If she really wants to do it, she has to

go through the normal Basic Law amendment procedures, i.e. 2/3 of the
Hong Kong People's Congress members, 2/3 of the Legeo members and the
consent of the CEOQ.

I am not picking the bone from the egg but this is an implication of hew
serious the Chinese authority is in honoring the Basic Law and will not
abuse or breach the Basic Law at any time she wants in the future,

If there are any reasons that the Chinese authority really caanot glve
way 1o it, she has to, or must at least, give some sort of guarantees

that this kind of abuse will not happen in the future so the Hong Kong
people plus the international community really have the confidence that
the Basic Law could rzally be implemented and honored in a serious znd
solemn manner. :

For myself, 1 have no intention to change my status, so please do not
reveal my identity. I will contribute what I can, if the SAR still
welcome it, as and when required, provided that the Chinese authority
is continuously kind to the Hong Kong people.

Best regards,
(Name Provided)

(Editor’s Note: The sender requested anonymity.}

F112



